Partial service of West Kowloon
Magistrates’ Courts and Shatin
Magistrates’ Courts suspended

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:

The Judiciary today (November 16) announced that, due to emergency
incidents, the Registry and the Accounts Office of the West Kowloon
Magistrates' Courts, and the Registry, the Accounts Office and the Bailiff
Office of the Shatin Magistrates' Courts have been closed until further
notice.

Court proceedings and other court business of both Magistrates' Courts
will not be affected.

For enquiries, court users may call the General Enquiry Hotline: 2677
8373.
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